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20 March 2018 
 
 

EASTER HAT PARADE 
 
Dear Parent/Caregivers, 
 
You are cordially invited to our Kindergarten, Year 1 and Year 2 Easter Hat Parade on 
Thursday 29th March commencing at 10am under the COLA area in front of the hall. 
 
Every year we have a wonderful response and great fun. The Infants Choir will sing 
Easter songs and students will model their Easter hats. 
 
The Kindergarten children, with the help of their Year 6 buddies will decorate their own 
hats at school as part of the cross-age tutoring program. They may like to discuss the 
design of their hat with you at home, but they are to leave the actual making of the hat 
for school. The parade is non-competitive. 
 
To assist this program would you please provide your child with: 
 

1. A basic hat shape on cardboard (NO DECORATIONS to be on the hat!)  
e.g 

 
2. Name on inside of basic hat shape 
3. Ties or elastics to hold hat in place 
4. A bag containing decorations – eg; coloured cotton balls, glitter, Easter pictures 

cut from catalogues, pipe cleaners, patty cups, ribbons, streamers, coloured 
shapes, gift wrap, stickers, etc. (NO real eggs or chocolate please as they have 
a habit of disappearing or melting on a hot day!) 

5. Name on bag of decorations. 
 

Please have your child’s basic shape and bag of decorations sent to school by 
Wednesday 21st March. 
 
The children come out of uniform on this day to add to the festive atmosphere.  
Remember our rules for out of uniform; no short shorts, bare middles or bare shoulders 
and socks and closed in shoes need to be worn.  We look forward to seeing you at the 
Easter Hat Parade. 
 
 
Mrs S Langholz, Mrs L Budden, Mr G Hughes and Mrs J Vallin  
Kindergarten Class Teachers   


